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Newsletter – 13th September 2019 

This week at Cavalry: 

 It has been great to see our new Nursery and Reception children settling in, making new friends 

and enjoying playing outside in the sunshine. 

 In Year 2, the children have been tasting lots of different fruits today. They had to look carefully at 

the colour and shape, then think about the texture and taste of each fruit. This will help them to 

design a fresh fruit salad of their own. 

 Science in Year 4 this week has seen the children continuing to learn about how our digestive 

systems work. The children used orange juice mixed with bread to see how the acid in our 

stomachs breaks the food down.  

 Year 6 have also had an exciting Science lesson today, making replica blood! Vegetable oil 

represented the plasma, cheerios took the place of red blood cells, mini marshmallows acted as 

white blood cells, and bread crumbs represented platelets. This practical activity had certainly 

helped the children to remember the function of each component of our blood. 

 
Coming up soon: 
Come and meet your child’s class teacher! Time to see the classroom and find out more about the year 
ahead.  Monday 16th Sept  Years 1 and 4 at 3.30          Tues 17th Sept  Years 1 and 4 at 4.30 
     Years 2 and 5 at 4.00    Years 3 and 6 at 5.00 

Years 3 and 6 at 4.30    Years 2 and 5 at 5.30 

21st October to 25th October – school and nursery closed for half term holiday 
Thursday 19th December – last day of Autumn term 

All term dates for the year ahead can be found on the school website. 
 
 

 Other information: 

 All clubs at lunch times and after school will start next week, beginning on Monday 16th 

September. The only exception is Senior Concert Band, which will start on Tuesday 24th 

September. If you have not heard otherwise from the school office, you can safely assume that 

your child has a place in all the clubs you have requested. Don’t forget your recorder on Monday! 

 If you would like to buy a recorder or recorder book from us, these can be bought by sending cash 

to the school office. Recorders cost £7 and recorder books cost £4. 

 We are pleased to hear that Mrs Wheeler is feeling much better now so flute and clarinet lessons 

will start next week on Wednesday 18th September. 
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